
A never-ending success story 
 
Leeds District Allotment Gardeners Federation (GB). 
 
After having participated for the first time in the Chelsea Flower Show from 20th till 24th 
May 2014 and having brought back a silver medal, Leeds District Allotment Gardeners 
Federation participated in the great Yorkshire Show from 8th till 10th July 2014.  
 
They not only achieved a gold medal for their “Techno Allotment” display at the Great 
Yorkshire Show, they also received a Champions Certificate for being the best educational 
stand. 
 
The stand was also admired by the Countess of Wessex when she stopped by on her tour 
round the show and spoke with Phil Gomersall, Publicity Officer for the Federation. 
 
To crown it all though on the last day of the show they gained a further award as they 
achieved second place in the 'Peoples Choice' and were awarded a further certificate. 
 
It was a very proud day for the volunteers who created the garden on behalf of the 
Federation.  
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